
        

      
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, October 24, 2020 

5:30 p.m. Mass  

Intention: Manny Faria      

Requested by:Joe & Lucy Silva  

6:30 p.m.  Novena  

                 Our Lady of  the Rosary 

Intention: Manuel & Nivia Cardoso,  

Antonino & Maria P. Rosa  

Requested by: Manuel & Genia Rosa  

 
Sunday, October 25, 2020 

30th Sunday of Ordinary Time  
  

8:00 a.m. Mass 

Intention: Crispina Vitrio & Manuel 

Ferro 

Requested by: Maria Garcia 

9:00 a.m. Mass (English) 

Intention: Noemia Rocha Teodelinda  

                Rebelo 

Requested by: Rosa Fagundes  

10:30 a.m.  O.L.R. Celebration  
Intention: Holy Rosary Parishioners, 

Committee, Directors & Benefactors 

of Our Lady of the Rosary & 

Families. 

Requested by: Committee 

4:30 p.m. Mass (New Evening 

Mass) 

Intention: Joe V. & Maria  

                 Lourenco   

Requested by: Pat & Connie Bivens 

Intention: Luke Mancebo 

Requested by: Mother & Family  

6:30 p.m. St. Mary’s Spanish 

Intention: People of the Parish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Wednesday,  October 28,  2020 

8:00 a.m.  Mass Mission Church   

Intention: Jose Luis Melo     

Requested by: Leigia Melo 

Intention: Bill Nunes    

Requested by: Adeline Nelson  

 
Thursday, October 29, 2020 

8:00 a.m.  Mass Mission Church   

Intention: John Silveira   

Requested by: Joe & Janet Gomes  

Intention: Maria A. Ornelas  

Requested by: Jose & Maria  

                        Lourenco 
Friday, October 30, 2020 

8:00 a.m. Mass Mission Church   

Intention: Tony & Hazel Santos  

Requested by: Gerard Santos  

                       &Family 

Intention: Jose Rocha, Maria   

            Pinheiro & Manuel Rocha 

Requested by: Rosa Fagundes  

 

Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament until 5 p.m. 

 

              Saturday, October 31, 2020 

5:30 p.m. Mass  

Intention: Joao T. Avila      

Requested by:John & Angela Avila 

Intention: Lisa Marques & Martha 

Mendonca 

Requested by: Elim Elementary Staff  

 
Sunday, November 1, 2020 

All Saints Day 
  

7:00 a.m. Mass 
Intention: Feliciano Dores 

Requested by: Luis & Maria Jorge 

8:30 a.m. Mass (Portuguese) 

Intention: Jose Vierra 

Requested by: Wife & Family  

Intention: Joao B. Coelho Sr.  

Requested by: Coelho Family  

10:00 a.m.   
Intention: For All Those Inscribed in 

the Legacy of Faith Book  

4:30 p.m. Mass (New Evening Mass) 

Intention: Antonino & Maria P. Rosa  

Requested by: Manuel & Genia Rosa  

  

6:30 p.m. St. Mary’s Spanish 

Intention: People of the Parish 
 

PLEASE NOTE: CHANGE IN MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Please Keep in Your Prayers:, Eliza Alves, Olivia Avila,  

Charles Bausano, Carl Boutte, Dan Coelho, Elizabeth DeSousa,    

Joe Dutra, Randy Edwards, Jr., Rosa Fagundes,Elvira Freitas, 

Jared Germann, R. J. Jefferson, Joe Louro,  Frank Anthony 

Freitas, Woody Jorritsma, Patrick McSweeney, Nelda Mendonca, 

Maria Pessoa, Sandra Smith, Carolina Sousa, Piper Sousa, 

Luciano Terra,  Jeanne Tristant, & Maria Vieira.   Please 

remember if you have an ill family member or friend that you 

would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by 

the priest call the parish office at    667-8961.   

 

 

Thirtieth Sunday of Ordinary Time ~ October 25, 2020 

 Gospel Reflection: Trying to trick Jesus into saying something contrary to Moses, the Pharisees asked Jesus which 

was the greatest commandment. Jesus responded by saying that we are to love God with all our heart, our soul, and 

mind. Secondly, we are to love our neighbor as our self.                                                                  

Reflection for Families: 
Our children see us live out this gospel message in the every-day things we do for other people. How often do they 

quietly notice us help an elderly relative, take food to a sick neighbor, or visit someone in a nursing home. We don't 

really have to preach this gospel message to our children, but sometimes just inviting them along is witness 
enough to shape their lives. 

 



This weekend we bring to a conclusion our 

29th Annual Festa of Our Lady of the 

Rosary of Fatima.  Even though a little 

different socially and traditionally from the 

past celebrations, however very uplifting 

spiritually especially during this most 

difficult time for all of us. 

We extend a very special THANK YOU to 

Father Isaque who has led, inspired and 

educated us through this special week of 

Novenas with his messages.   

We thank the Festa Committee: President: 

Manuel & Gena Rosa, Vice President: 

George & Dorothy Martins  

Secretary: Ines & Antonio Vieira, 

Treasurer: Mary Xavier, as well as the 

numerous people who assisted the 

committee to provide the drive-thru meal 

for our community to enjoy. 

  May our community grow closer together 

and closer to our loving God as a result of 

our prayers and gathering during these holy 

days.  Pray for us, Holy Mother of God, 

that we may be made worthy of the 

promises of Christ 

 
 

 

 

THANK YOU (correction)* 

We thank Gloria Ramos for donating the 

beautiful Altar Flowers at St. Mary’s this 

weekend in loving memory of her sister 

Adeline Souza. Thank you for beautifying 

our church with this gesture of love and 

remembrance. 

 

 

Fall Back….. 

Don’t Forget to TURN your clocks 

BACK one hour to arrive at Mass at the 

correct Pacific Standard Time on 

Sunday, November 1st.  
 

 

           
 

+Religious Education News+ 
 

Sub for 2nd Grade needed for this 
coming year for our Religious 
Education Program on Tuesday’s 
from 2:30-3:45pm.  If you would like 
to know more information please 
call Dina at 632-7163.   
 

3rd  Grade Catechist needed for 
this coming year for our Religious 
Education Program on Sunday’s 
from 8:45-9:45AM.  If you would 
like to know more information 
please call Dina at 632-7163.   
 

Prayer testing has begun, if your 
child is a preparing to receive the 
Sacrament of  Holy Communion 
and Confirmation in 2021,  please 
schedule an appointment for 
prayer testing before November 
19th for  2nd Year Communion.  
You can call the CCD Office  at 
632-7163  
 

1st Communion Banners, Pictures and 
Certificates are ready to be picked up 
from the Parish Office, for those who 
received Holy Communion on July 11, 
and Aug. 15th,  Aug. 29th, and Sept. 
12th.   
 

CCD resumes this week, Tuesday, 
Oct. 27th till Sunday, Nov. 1st.  2nd 
graders & 4th graders on Tuesday will 
be receiving new google meet links on 
Monday.  These will be the links from 
now on.  If you have any questions 
please call the CCD office at 632-7163. 
 

Packet turn in & pick up  will be 
Thursday and Friday October 29th & 
30th.   There will be totes in front of 
the parish office, one for drop off and 
one with the new packets.  Any 
questions please call Dina at 632-7163. 
 
Please direct all CCD calls to the 

CCD Office 632-7163.  If no 

answer please leave a message and 

we will return your call at our 

earliest convience. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

November is a time to Remember 
the Faithful Departed 

During the month of November, we 
are called in a special way to 

remember our loved ones who have 
gone to their rest.  The month of 

November especially All Souls Day is 
a traditional time for visiting graves 
of loved ones, as is the anniversary 
of death. Envelopes are available 
this weekend to list the names of 
those who have died. These are 
placed in the box in front of the 

altar for our own memorial during 
the month.  Let us remember the 
Souls in purgatory in our prayers 
and they will surely intercede for 

us, in union with our blessed 
Mother and all the Saints. Please 

join our parish community 
Monday, November 2nd at 

7:00 pm.  at the New Church for a  
special Mass to remember all our 

faithful departed. 
 

A Lasting Gift or Memorial… 

Have You Checked Out the Brick 

Garden? We thank all those who 

supported the Brick project thus 

far. Memorial/Honorary Bricks 

may still be purchased for the 

second phase.  

For more information or questions, 

please call the parish office or you 

may also place your order on line: 

www.engravedbricks.com/campaig

n/holyrosary  
 

 
Holy Rosary Now Offering on-line 

GIVING….   ~Convenient 

~Simple 

~Secure  

Simply visit our website: 

www.hilmarholyrosary.org 

Click on the OSV online logo 

Open an account Choose: one time, 

weekly or monthly 

It’s that easy….  
 

 

 

       Our offering collection for 

October 17 & 18= $3,183.00 

(incl Novena Masses)  

Last Year October 19 & 20 $4946.00 

Thank You, Obrigado & Gracias! 
 

 

 

http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary
http://www.engravedbricks.com/campaign/holyrosary
http://www.hilmarholyrosary.org/

